
Homework Project  - Significant Figures! 

 

 

 

This Summer term we had planned to have a special dress-up day to celebrate the 
installation of the magnificent and beautiful timeline in the KS1 Playground. 

Sadly, we will have to postpone this day until we are all back together again. HOWEVER 
we want you to get thinking about who you would like to dress-up as by completing a 
project of a significant person from history. This can be someone from very recent history 
like the climate change activist Greta Thunberg or going much further back in time to the 
ancient Greek poet Homer. 

Your project will consist of three parts: 

1. Make a fact file by writing a biography of this person and include why they are 
remembered and why you chose them 

2. Create a piece of art related to this person. You can use any materials you like. It 
could be flat like a portrait painting or a 3D sculpture using recycled materials 

3. Create a game related to this person. Examples of game could be a board game, a 
quiz, a word search or crossword 

 

 



You may want to focus on a person you have already learned about at school or someone 
you have seen on Horrible Histories. If you’re not sure, the books below are full of short stories 
about inspirational people that can help you to decide. 

Little People, Big Dreams book series by multiple authors 
(https://www.waterstones.com/booklist/377114/little-people-big-dreams-series) 

Good Night Stories For Rebel Girls by Elena Favilla and Francesca Cavallo (there is also a second 
part to this series) 

Fantastically Great Women Who Changed the World by Kate Pankhurst 

Women in Science: 50 Fearless Pioneers Who Change the World by Rachel Ignotofsky 

Little Leaders: Exceptional Men in Black History by Vashti Harrison 

Little Leaders: Bold Women in Black History by Vashti Harrison 

Stories for Boys Who Dare to be Different by Ben Brooks (there is also a second part to this series) 

Stories for Kids Who Dare to be Different by Ben Brooks 

 

 

 

We know families are working to their own timetable dependent upon their own home or 
work circumstances so have extended the project deadline to Friday 1st May. Please send in 
photographs, but remember to capture a picture of the writing, art, models or games only. 
Make sure an adult checks that the photograph is okay before submitting via LGFL 
MyHomework. Once we are all back together again, you will be able share your projects with 
your friends at school. We look forward to seeing your wonderful creations! 

Best wishes, 

Mrs. Kelly-Jay and Mr. Davenport 

https://www.waterstones.com/booklist/377114/little-people-big-dreams-series

